
 

 
February 19, 2025 
 
 
To:  MCOG Agenda Mail List 
From:  Jody Lowblad, Administrative Assistant 
Subject: March BOARD MEETING CANCELLED 
   
 
Please be advised that the March 3, 2025 MCOG Board of Directors meeting has been cancelled 
due to a lack of agenda items requiring discussion and action. 
 
MCOG’s Chair and staff respect the value of Board members’ and others’ time to prepare for 
and attend the meetings. With this in mind, we are deferring all pending business to the next 
meeting. 
 
NEXT MEETING: Monday, April 7 at 1:30 p.m.  
For more information, refer to our web site at www.mendocinocog.org or contact me at 

463‐1859 or by email at lowbladj@dow‐associates.com. 


